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OPPORTUNITIES FOR SERVICE 
November 18-23 

 
 

MONDAY, Nov 18th: 
 10:00 am  Bone Builders 
   6:30 pm  Church Council Meeting 
   7:00 pm  Quarterly Business Meeting 
TUESDAY, Nov 19th: 
   6:00 pm  GLOW:  Let Your Light Shine  
   6:30 pm  GriefShare 
 

WEDNESDAY, Nov 20th: 
   2:00 pm  Prayer Gathering  
   7:00 pm  Worship Team practice 
   7:00 pm  DivorceCare 
   8:00 pm  Choir Practice 
 

THURSDAY, Nov 21st: 
    7:00 pm  Young Adults  
 

FRIDAY, Nov 22nd: 
  10:00 am  Bone Builders 
 

SATURDAY, Nov 23rd: 
    7:30 am  Men’s Prayer Breakfast     



HAND MADE CARDS 
A beautiful assortment of Christmas 
and all occasion cards made by Linda 
Uvilluk are on display for sale in the 
lower church foyer. They are $15.00 
per package and all proceeds goes 
towards the New Building Fund.   

 

Sympathy is extended to Wayne Ren-
nie (122 Park St—Unit 3, E7M 2K4) on 
the passing of his sister, Joan Rennie 
of Calgary, AB, Wednesday, Nov 6th. 

CBM PRAYERLINE 
 

Emad & Almess Botros 
 

Emad and Almess were appointed by CBM to 
serve at the Arab Baptist Theological Seminary 
(ABTS) in Lebanon. Emad serves as a lecturer in 
the areas of Old Testament and Islamic studies 
and is also developing resources and models for 
ministry in that context. While both Emad and 
Almess are involved in mentoring students in 
ministry and leadership skills, Almess also ex-
plores opportunities to work with Iraqi and Syrian 
refugees. Please pray for the political instability in 
Lebanon, for a better nation and for order, justice 
and peace to follow in the wake of the prime min-
ister’s resignation. Pray for wisdom for those in 
authority so that they may make decisions for the 
common good. Pray for Arab Baptist Theological 
Seminary students as they continue their journey 
of learning and growth in knowing God.  
 

World Toilet Day 
 

November 19 is World Toilet Day. Toilets are of-
ten taken for granted but they save lives. and 
prevents fatal diseases. Pray for the global sani-
tation crisis, that everyone will have access to 
proper sanitation. Pray for people to understand 
the need for this as a human right, for enough 
support for the development sector as civil socie-
ty strives to help the 4.2 billion people without 
safely managed sanitation. Pray for the Latrines 
for Life project in El Salvador, that it will continue 
to help many people without access to toilets.  
 

Dan & Melody Grove 
 

Dan and Melody are CBM Strategic Associates 
who work with Wycliffe Bible Translators in 
Cameroon. Along with a Cluster Service Team 
of six Cameroonians who now lead the project 
and are working towards translating the New 
Testament into 10 languages and developing 
literacy programs. Please pray for healing for 
people who participated in a healing workshop, 
that they will experience true healing in God’s 
name and extend this to others. Please pray 
for spiritual protection over the translating 
team. Please pray for peace of heart and mind 
as they continue to serve God in difficult places 
and troubled times.  

THE GOSPEL OF MARK 
Life Group Meetings: 

 

• Sunday, 6:30  PM at the home of  
Brian & Maxine Lutes (223 Rte 555, 
Bedell) 

• Sunday, 6:30  PM at the home of 
Matt & Emily Sealy (111 St. John St.) 

• Tuesday, 7 PM at WBC in the over-
flow with Wayne Davis  

• Tuesday, 7 PM at WBC Youth Dept. 
with Dean & Valerie Palmer  

• Thursday, 9 AM Ladies Small Group 
in Youth Dept with Corinne Gray  

• Thursday, 7 PM at the home of Rocky 
& Tracey Sears (24 Cook St, Grafton)  

 

Church to pray for: Calvary Baptist Church, St. 
John’s, NL (Newfoundland & Labrador, Associa-
tion, Region 5); Senior Pastor - Pastor Stephen 
Bray; Associate Pastor Rev. Stephen Dawe. 

PLEASE PRAY FOR OUR KNOWN SICK: 
 

In Hospital: 
 

 URVH:  James Cluff, Glenn Thornton 
and Rosalind Fewer 

 

 At Home:  Ansel Farrell, Marg Martin, 
Rudy Razon, Betty Smith, Sylvia 
McGuire, Melody Davis, Donna Dick-
inson, Heather Price, Phil Uvilluk, 
Emily Sealy and Griffin Harper. 

YOUTH NOTICE: 

Important Meeting for Youth interested 
in Summer Mission Trip to Boston  - 

Tuesday, Nov 19 at 8:00 PM 

YOUNG ADULTS 

Thursday Nights at 7 PM 
Studying ‘The Gospel of Mark’ 

TODAY @ WBC             
  9:15 AM Sunday School for all ages 

 10:30 AM     Worship Service  

   3:00 PM ADC Listening Tour with Dr. Robbins 

   6:30 PM Youth:  Higher Ground & Middle Ground 
B                                                                                                                                                                                                     

Riverside Court Service Ministry 
 

Today:  Alma Wright & Janet Harding 
Next Sunday:  Alma Wright & Janet Harding  

NURSERIES & CHILDREN’S CHURCH  

THIS WEEK - November 17th 

Nursery (infants)  10:30 AM Wendy Long & Gabbie Jones 
Preschool (Ages 3-5)   Michelle, Elijah & Djoulie Gray 

 
Hall Monitor (during church) Brad Bell 
 
 

NEXT WEEK - November 24th 

Nursery (infants) 10:30 AM Celeste Razon & Abby Slipp 
Michelle, Elijah & Djoulie Gray 

Elementary (Gr 1-5)  Tiffany Sears 
Hall Monitor (during church) Tim Fox 

Children ages 3 to Grade 5 are asked to go to their programs during the  
worship song after the offertory. (Infant—age 2 in the Nursery)  

Ages 3 – Grade 5 meet in the Gym . Parents please pick up your children  
in the Gym following the service. 

UPCOMING @ WBC 

Welcome to our Worship Service 

 “In The Way or On The Way”

SCRIPTURE:  Luke 19:1-10 

Dr. Anna Robbins, 

President of Acadia Divinity College

 WBC Quarterly Business Meeting 

Monday, Nov 18th at 7:00 PM 
 

A copy of the 2019 Financial Report and 
proposed 2020 Budget are available for 

pick-up in the Front Foyer.   

Sympathy is extended to Fern Bell (175 
Connell St, E7M 1K8) on the passing of 
her bother, Allison Clark, Tuesday, Nov 
12th. 

Christmas Choir 2019  / “Song of Joy” 

Practice has kicked off for this year’s 
choir presentation but it’s not too late to 
join.  They meet every Wednesday at     
8 PM in the sanctuary.  If you are       
interested please contact Ruth Page at 
328-2190 for more details.  

CONGRATULATIONS 

Congratulations to Chuck & Kristina 
Derrah on the birth of their daughter, Lily 

Derrah.  Born on Thursday, Nov. 14th 
and weighing 9 lbs and 14.7 oz.   

Best wishes to the new parents and 
grandparents, Mike & Lois Derrah. 


